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I strongly oppose SB 238A. Please do not engage Oregon’s law enforcement 

professionals in this authoritarian surveillance scheme. The passage of this bill would 

put us a step closer to a police state. Is the plan to emulate the East German Stasi 

practices of the last century? If this misguided proposal becomes Oregon law, it will 

further damage the peace and security of the people of this state and replace it with a 

contagious sense of fear and mistrust. Refuse SB 238A. Support the emotional well-

being of Oregon residents.  


